
 

 

25 September 2017 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- FBL Pays out Interim Dividend 

 
Free Bird Institute Limited’s (FBL) Board is pleased to announce that it has today paid out a total of 

$140,000 as interim dividend to its shareholders following the market announcement made on 25 

August 2017. 

 

All the shareholders should be able to receive this payment into their respective nominated bank 

accounts today. 

 

Board Chairman, Mr Hiroshi Taniguchi highlighted that the current market share price is at its all-

time highest at $2.48 resulting in a total market capitalisation of $4,960,000. 

 

We are expecting a strong finish to 2017 as we enter into the last quarter for the year and once again 

we would like to thank our shareholders and stakeholders for their extensive support, patience and 

confidence in FBL. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Waisale Iowane 

Chairman        Executive Director 

 

 


